
 

 

Date: - 22nd October, 2022 
 

To,                                       

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. (NSE Ltd)                        BSE Limited                 

Exchange Plaza, 05th Floor,                                                                      Listing / Compliance Department, 

Plot No. C-1, Block G,                                                                  Phiroze jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Bandra Kurla complex, Bandra (E) Mumbai – 400051                Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
 

 

NSE Scrip Code: - NGIL                                                                            BSE Scrip Code:-541418 
 

Sub: - Directions received from Maharashtra Pollution Control Board for Reconnection / 

Restoration of Electric Supply immediately at the Factory Premises of Nakoda Group of 

Industries Limited. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please be informed that we have received Letter Dt. 20/10/2022 from Maharashtra Pollution   

Control Board (MPCB), Nagpur directing the Electricity Department for the Reconnection / 

Restoration of Electric Supply immediately at the Factory Premises of Nakoda Group of 

Industries Limited. 

Please note Electricity Department has also followed the directions of Maharashtra Pollution      

Control Board (MPCB), Nagpur and restored the electricity supply at our factory premises on 

Dt. 21/10/2022 and the factory is working with its full capacity now.  

Please take the note of same in your record.  

Yours truly, 

For Nakoda Group of Industries Limited    

 

 

 

 

 

Pravin Choudhary 

(Managing  Director) 

Din:- 01918804 

https://www.mca.gov.in/mcafoportal/companyLLPMasterData.do
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